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                                                       Subject: Spring Break  

 

Dear Parents, 

As the school year draws to a close, we want to express our heartfelt gratitude for your 

unwavering support, commitment, and collaboration throughout this academic 

journey. It has been a year filled with growth, learning, and achievements, and we are 

immensely proud of the collective efforts of our students, parents, and staff.  

Kindly note that the Spring Break will commence on 20th March 2024 (Wednesday) 

and conclude on 29th March 2024 (Friday). During this time, our school will be 

taking a pause from regular activities to allow students, and families to recharge. 

As families make plans for the break, we encourage you to prioritize safety and well-

being. Whether you're embarking on a journey or enjoying a staycation, please take 

the necessary precautions and adhere to any health guidelines in place. 

The date for viewing the final exam answer papers of your ward will be 

communicated by the respective phase supervisor. 

We look forward to welcoming students back on April 1st 2024 (Monday) (Refer 

circular no. 121 for your wards reopening dates). We hope everyone returns with a 

refreshed spirit, ready to embrace the remainder of the school year. 

 

Regards,    

 

Sd/-. 

 

Chitra Sharma 

Principal 


